
Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff for help 

with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. Teachers will be 

available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in addition to the     

parents of her class 

 Mrs Cheetham  Nursery             Friday 

 Mrs Seymour          Reception          Friday 

 Miss Fenton            Reception          Friday 

 Miss Falato             Year 1               Thursday 

 Mrs Tomlinson        Year 1                Friday 

 Mrs Park                 Year 2               Wednesday 

 Mrs Heaps              Year 2               Wednesday 

 Mrs Gray             Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Smith          Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Price            Year 4                  Thursday 

 Miss Mohring       Year 4                  Thursday 

Parentpay—Update 

The system should be back 

up and running properly by    

middle of next week—Nursery 

parents and parents of new    

children to the school should  

receive their activation code   

letters by  Wednesday and all 

charges should be showing. 

Thank you for your patience.  

          Writer of the Week 

    Busy Bees               Elora Dwason   

    Clever Caterpillars             Jacob Kidd 

 Charming Cheetahs         Oscar Newton  

 Terrific Tigers              Lily Jones 

  Perfect Panthers               Reggie Porter  

 Learning Lions            Alfie Potts  

 Super Squirrels            Isla Moss  

 Wise Owls                Freya Booth 

               Fantastic Foxes            Katie Walsh   

 Brilliant Badgers              Keeley Evans   

                   Reader of the Week 

 Busy Bees                 Archie Critchlow 

 Clever Caterpillars           Marshall Bentley  

 Charming Cheetahs          Joshua Burrell 

 Terrific Tigers               Matthew Scarratt 

 Perfect Panthers               Leah Cornwell 

 Learning Lions                  Isobel Smith 

 Super Squirrels               Bradley Parker 

 Wise Owls                 Sophia Eagles  

 Fantastic Foxes             Henry Oakes  

 Brilliant Badgers               Alessia Hutt 

       Mathematician of the Week 

 Busy Bees               Spencer Burns 

     Clever Caterpillars             Riley Hunt 

 Charming Cheetahs          Aiden Hoskins 

 Terrific Tigers                Kevin Lin 

 Perfect Panthers               Meykell Smith 

 Learning Lions                  Poppy Copeland 

 Super Squirrels                  Lyla Matthews 

 Wise Owls              Bradley Clarke 

 Fantastic Foxes                Jaidan Wysoczan 

               Brilliant Badgers                Sienna Robert 

                   Worker of the Week 

 Little Ladybirds                   Abigail Findlay 

 Busy Bees                  Grace Thorley  

 Clever Caterpillars              Charlie Lawson 

 Charming Cheetahs       Alice Atherton 

 Terrific Tigers                      Alfie Fallows 

 Perfect Panthers               Imogen Knapper 

 Learning Lions              Jake Sanderson 

 Super Squirrels                   Natasha Cooper  

 Wise Owls               Abigail Dyson     

 Fantastic Foxes                Lucy Oakes  

 Brilliant Badgers       Reilly Roberts  

        Ladybird of the week                                                                                             

  

 Hannah-Louise Owen– Cordwell 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Next week is week 1 of the school dinner menu.  

School Bubble Dodgeball Competition 

On Wednesday 5 of our pupils represented Kingsfield in an inter-

schools Bubble Dodgeball Competition—and Won. Fantastic and well 

done to the following who took part 

                       Reilly Roberts 

                      Sienna Roberts 

                     Callum Gibbins 

                           Eric Xu  

                       Liam Taylor 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

Golden Ticket this week and chose a prize from the Golden chest in 

Mrs Butlers office: 

Hayley Mould 

Samantha Harrop 

       Danny Ryder 

    Laynie Critchlow 

       Joseph Davies 

    Charlie Yoxall 

    Jake Sanderson 

              Layla-Mae Burton 

   Henry Oakes 

Young Voices 

We are hoping to take a group of 

children again to Young Voices 

at the Manchester Area on 24 January 

2018. There are a limited number of 

places which will be given on a first 

come first served basis. Letters have 

gone out—if you have any queries or 

would like more information please pop 

into the school office.  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

Friday 29th September 

2.30pm 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 20th October  

 

School re-opens 

Monday 30th October 

 

School Photo’s 

Monday 6th November 

 

School closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 19th December 

 

School reopens 

Wednesday 3rd January  

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 16th February 

 

School reopens 

Tuesday 27th February 

  

School closes for Easter 

Thursday 29th March 

 

School reopens 

Monday 16th April 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 25th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 5th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 20th July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 

22nd September 2017 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 
 

 

I can do my beautiful handwriting. 

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children for their out of school  

achievements: 

Jacob Williams—Yellow Belt Taekwondo 

Natasha Cooper—100m Swimming Award 

Lexi Carr—Completing a Charity Fun Run 

Poppy Taylor—Gold Swimming Award 

Oscar Newton  - 210 Meter Badge 

Alfie Potts—Black Belt Taekwondo 

Sam Murphy—Orange stripe Belt Taekwondo 

School Attendance 

    Clever Caterpillars             98.81%  

    Busy Bees                          100% 

    Charming Cheetahs          100% 

    Terrific Tigers                    94.00% 

    Perfect Panthers                98.50% 

    Learning Lions                  99.20% 

    Super Squirrels                 98.90% 

    Wise Owls                          99.30% 

    Fantastic Foxes                96.40% 

    Brilliant Badgers      99.10%  

  

Last weeks winners were                    

Mrs Seymour’s and Miss Falato’s 

class with 100%  

    Fantastic—Well done  

 Last Week’s Whole School           

Attendance    

98.30% 

      School target    

            96.50% 

 

PTFA MEETING 

Tuesday 26th September at 5pm                              

 in the staff room.  

If you would like to  have fun and help raise some  

funding for those extra special treats for the   

children why not come along and join in with the 

PTFA. Don't worry if you can’t support some of the 

events there are lots of behind the scenes jobs 

that you may be able to help with. Come along there 

will be plenty of coffee and cake. We always          

welcome fresh ideas for events and fundraising . 

Free childcare is available for the meeting so there 

is no problem if your child comes with you.  

We look forward to welcoming you.  

Worlds Biggest Coffee       

Morning 

On Friday 29th September, we 

will be taking part in the ‘World’s Biggest 

Coffee Morning/Afternoon’  from 2.30pm to 

raise money fro Macmillan Cancer Support. 

Please join us in the School Hall for a cup of 

tea/coffee or juice and a wide selection of 

biscuits and cakes. We would appreciate 

any donations of cakes/biscuits for the event 

whether homemade or shop bought. Please 

send donations in to school by Friday    

morning.  

     Have you seen our new Website? 

Following the feedback from the Summer        

Questionnaires, we have been looking at further 

ways to improve our communication with parents 

with regards to events and information. Over the 

summer we have designed a new website and this 

was launched last week. It is not finished yet,   

staff are slowly adding details and new articles to 

aid communications with you.  

This week we will be uploading : 

The Newsletter 

Biddulph Parade Heros from Kingsfield. 

Lunch Menu for Autumn 1 

September Events 

More will be added weekly so please keep checking    

-   http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/ 

We have had a number of children with head lice 

this week—please could you check your child's 

hair this weekend and treat accordingly. Thanks. 


